

HOOKSTONE CHASE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ Telephone: 01423 886026

e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk
Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft

16th June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Infants KS1 50TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION PICNIC LUNCH – Friday 29th June 2018

As you will be aware we are holding a whole school 50th Birthday picnic lunch on Friday 29th June 2018. There will be a selection of sandwiches, hot pizza, sausage rolls, crudities, followed by jelly and ice cream. The school are providing crisps, a drink and Birthday Cake.

All infant children will be automatically put down to have this lunch and the slip below will not need to be completed. If your child will be staying and has any known food allergies, or is a vegetarian, please complete the slip.

If your child does not wish to have the picnic lunch, please indicate below that you will be sending them with a packed lunch on this day.

To help us with the catering arrangements could you please complete the form below if necessary and return it to school by Tuesday 19th June 2018, this will enable the Cook to order the food.

Please note that there will be no hot dinner option on this day.

Yours sincerely	
Ann Wheatcroft Headteacher	
PLEASE COMPLETE A SEPARATE RETURN FOR EACH CHILD	
Picnic Lunch Friday 29 th June 2018	
Name Will be bringing their own packed lunch on Friday	Class
Name Will be staying for the Picnic Lunch on Friday 29 th	Class June 2018
Food Allergies/Vegetarian	

Parent/Carer